
 

 

 
 
 
NEWS - Shareholder Participation in Proposing Agenda of Meeting and 

Nominating Candidate(s) for Director in the 2025 AGM 
 

 

The International Engineering Public Company Limited ("The Company") would like to 

inform that for the purpose of encouraging good corporate governance and delivering support 

and opportunity for shareholders to participate the general meeting in greater extent, the 

Company is now opening opportunity for the shareholders to propose the agenda for 

consideration in the general meeting, and to nominate candidate(s) for Director in the 

upcoming 2025 Annual General Meeting according to the Company’s regulatory and 

processing criteria. Access for participation and relevant information are currently available at 

http://www.iec.co.th  menu: Investor Relations until the deadline on 14 february 2025, after 

which the Company will proceed according to relevant procedures.   
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